
 
 

Statement by United Nations Special Coordinator for the Middle East Peace Process,  
Nickolay Mladenov, on arson attack on a mosque in Nablus 

  

Jerusalem, 13 April 2018 
 
“I condemn today’s arson attack and desecration of a mosque in the occupied West Bank village 
of A’qraba near Nablus.  
 
The incident must be thoroughly investigated and the perpetrators brought to justice. Such 
attacks have the potential to further inflame an already volatile situation.” 
   
[ENDS] 
 
 


